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Moratorium Request 
Dear Superintendent and School Board Members, 
Thank you for all the work you do to support our children. 
As a community we all need to question the current use and future planned investments to bring more electronic devices into our children’s classrooms. 
Independent peer-reviewed research by education experts has not validated tablets, laptops, or smartphones as effective teaching tools. 
Given that research has identified serious learning, physical health, mental health, and behavioral and privacy concerns connected to children’s use of digital devices, we should employ the precautionary principle: the idea, based in environmental science, that the introduction of a new product or process whose ultimate effects are disputed or unknown should be resisted. With little or no benefit and potential harm, it is prudent to pause and limit the use of digital devices in our district until such time as these devices can be shown to be safe for children. 
We welcome the opportunity to present some of the research that supports our request at the next scheduled School Board meeting. Until that time, we insist that a viable low-tech option be created for students wishing to opt out of the 1:1 learning program.
Signed,

This resource is part of the Screens in Schools Action Kit, a project of the Action Network’s Screens in Schools Work Group. To access the entire Action Kit and learn more, visit https://commercialfreechildhood.org/pf/screens-in-schools-action-kit/. 
image1.jpg
f@ | children’s screen time
aV action network





image2.png




